
 
 
 

Wednesday 15th May 2019 
 

 
‘Bring a Pound to Work’ ​on Friday 24​th​ May 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of Local Radio Day this year, Wessex FM is hosting a big day of fundraising for Mosaic. 
 
Mosaic was created to fill the gap in the provision of bereavement services for children and young people across the 
county. They provide counselling for children and young people who have experienced the death of a parent, sibling 
or loved one through any cause of death. They also offer support to families facing the death of a loved one. 
 
The charity receives some Local Authority funding to support some children, but this only amounts to 15% of the 
funding needed to run the charity. 
 
Our children’s Social, Emotional and Mental Health is a top priority for us at The Prince of Wales School, and Mosaic 
provides a vital avenue of support. 
We would like to invite the children to support this very worthy cause by asking them to ‘bring a pound to school’ 
on Friday 24​th​ May so that we can help to keep this amazing service going. 
 
For any further information about Mosaic, you might like to visit their website: 
https://mosaicfamilysupport.org 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 

Julia Bishop (SENCo) 
 

 

https://mosaicfamilysupport.org/

